

June 2, 2017

Dear Duquesne Light Customer:

As new homes are being built and the demand for energy grows in the area, Duquesne Light Company is working to maintain a level of reliability customers have come to expect while increasing the overall resiliency of the grid. Our dedication to improving the way energy is delivered is just one of the many ways we are working to become your next generation energy company.

Duquesne Light customers in West Deer and Indiana Townships, are currently served by a network of 138-kilovolt transmission lines that provide power to your area. This network needs to be extended to better serve our customers who live or work in the northern portion of Allegheny County. As such, we are planning to build a new 138-kilovolt transmission line from the Pine Creek Substation on Dorseyville Rd. in Indiana Township to the West Deer Substation on Rt. 910 in the Municipality of West Deer.

To give you and your neighbors a chance to learn more about this important project, including potential routes being considered, Duquesne Light will be hosting two open-house meetings to gather input and answer questions. Our goal is to keep you informed, to listen carefully to your comments, and to incorporate your input wherever we can. Please choose the date and location that is most convenient for you. Upcoming open houses include:

- Indiana Township Town Hall Community Center 3710 Saxonburg Blvd., Pittsburgh, PA 15238 Tuesday, June 13, 2017, 4-8 p.m.
- West Deer Township Municipal Building 109 E. Union Rd., Cheswick, PA 15024 Wednesday, June 14, 2017, 2-6 p.m.

Should you have any questions, please contact Duquesne Light by calling our Customer Service Center at (412) 393-6500 or by emailing the project team at WestDeer@duqlight.com. Additional information can be found at DuquesneLight.com/WestDeer. Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Duquesne Light Company